April 19, 1961

Myr. William J. Mason
Box 283
Fraita, Colorado

Dear My, Mason:

" 1 previously contacted you about in the 8B} NBE} of Sec-
tion 11, Township 2 North, Range time you informed me

that Mr, Bradley was operating. lmtnund-cmd letter,
in that regard, and remind you that you are responsible for the well until

such time a8 a change of operator is approved by this office.

On January 26, 1561, 1 wrote you regarding the status of the:
Ne. | Gulf Oil Gnommout. NESW, 8-88-101W
Ne.2 = , NE 8W, 9-88-101W
No. 3 . ' » SWNE, $-88-i01W

Will you please advise, by return mail, of the present status of each well as
well as the results of any tests that have been taken since completion,

Yours very truly.

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

Willlam R. Smith, Senior Petroleun Engineer






